July 1, 1988

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
K@SBV

8209 West 78th Street
Overland Park, KS 66204

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

Thank you for your letter of June 28, 1988, reporting
reception of KILDZ on June 28, 11:24-11:25 A.M.

We have confirmed the information you provided against
our program logs.

KILDZ switched from 95.3 MHz, 3,000 watts ERP, 95 feet
HAAT to 95.1 MHz, 50,000 watts ERP, 287 feet HAAT
on May 25, 1988.

This change in facilities may account for the fact that
this is the first time for your receiving us. We have

heard from a number of people in your general direction
(though not quite as far away) since our power increase.

Further plans are in the works to increase HAAT to
565 feet in the future.

Thanks for your reception report.

Sincerely,
/

NS
“" Lee Thomas,
Operations Manager

339 North Cotner Blvd., Suite 4 Lincoln, NE 68505 402-467-4222



